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To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject:

Morning. 
I too am concerned about halal certificate.  I am very supportive of each culture being
 allowed and able to govern how their own food is prepared but I too as an Australian want
 to have the food I eat to be as I enjoy it.
So I welcome clarification  .
Thank you.
Mrs Evelyn Bennett
NSW
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